
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Kitsap County Board of Commissioners will hold a 
public hearing on November 8, 2021, at the hour of 5:30 PM, in its Chambers, Kitsap 
County Administration Building, 619 Division Street, 3rd Floor, Port Orchard, 
Washington, and remotely via Zoom (see below) to consider an ORDINANCE 
REGARDING THE REDISTRICTING OF THE KITSAP COUNTY COMMISSIONER DISTRICTS 
PURSUANT STATE STATUTE. 
 
The Ordinance applies to all areas of unincorporated Kitsap County revises the Kitsap 
County Commissioner District boundaries consistent with Washington State RCW 
29A.76.010. Generally, to meet state redistricting criteria, the Ordinance proposes 
changes to the Commissioner District 2 and District 3 boundaries in the West Park area 
of Bremerton, WA.  
 
Board members, staff, and presenters may participate remotely. The public may link 
into the meeting or hearing through video conference, or telephonically through a call-
in number, and will be allowed to provide comments. Meeting access link information, 
as well as related materials, will be available to the public prior to the hearing at 
https://sp.kitsapgov.com/sites/comm/SitePages/agendasearch.aspx, or by clicking on 
the Board Meeting Agendas link on the Kitsap County Board of County Commissioners 
webpage.  
 
ALL THOSE INTERESTED are welcome to attend the hearing. (Please note that hearing 
start times are estimates and may be impacted by the amount of public input). 
 
DANA DANIELS, Clerk of the Board 
Kitsap County Commissioners Office 
 

NOTE:  Kitsap County does not discriminate on the basis of disability.  Individuals who 
require accommodations should contact the Commissioners Office at (360) 337-7080 or 
TDD (360) 337-7275 or 1-800-816-2782. (Please provide five business days notice for 
interpreter services). 

 
Publication Date:  November ___, 2021 
The Kitsap Sun 
 

https://sp.kitsapgov.com/sites/comm/SitePages/agendasearch.aspx

